
MSC Barber Shop
Serving All Aggies!

Cuts and Styles 
Reg. haircuts starting at $6.

Seven operators to serve you

Theresa - Marti - Wendy - Yolanda 
Jennifer - Mary - Karla

845-0629 _
Open Mon. - Fri. 8-5

Located in the basement of the Memorial Student Center
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Help a student learn to read

Bryan Independent School District

As a HOSTS volunteer you work one on one with a child who has difficulty in 
reading. You do not need teaching experience, only the desire to help a child to 
learn. You can make a difference in a child’s life by giving only 30 minutes 
once a week. Training and materials are provided. HOSTS is located on five 
elementary campuses: Jones, Bonham, Kemp, Navarro and Fannin.

To volunteer, contact Maria at 361-5212 or come 
^ by our table located in the MSC on tuesday or Wednesday.

EXPOSE YOURSELF
TO MORE THAN 250 

STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS

AT THE
MSC OPEN HOUSE 

SUNDAY, 
SEPT. 11TH 

2-6 P.M.

ENTERTAINMENT AND 
DOOR PRIZES

THE MSC PUBLIC RELATIONS COMMITTEE

&Persons with disabilities please call us at 845-1515 to inform us of your 
special needs. We request notification three (3) working days prior to 
the event to enable us to assist you to the best of our ability.
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*Award Banquets 

*Fraternity/Sorority Formals 
^Receptions 
*Graduation Parties 
*Date Parties 
^Rehearsal Dinners 
*Off-Premise Catering

Book Fall Events Now! 

(409) 776-1775

6th Floor
Victoria Bank & Trust

WHOOPING COUGH (Pertussis) 
VACCINE STUDY

We Are Beginning a New Whooping Cough Vaccine Study

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 
September 12-14, 1994

(First Come, First Served Until Study Is Filled)

For further information or to determine eligibility for the study 
Come To:

Beutel Health Center, Room 233, 2nd Floor 
9:00 AM - 3:00 PM (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Sept. 12-14 ,1994)

Dr. John Quarles 
845-3678
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wrap up in full winter gear 
because the bleachers were 
covered with snow and the 
wind whipped through our 
stadium with fearsome 
speed; despite that we had 
to bring thermoses full of 
hot chocolate just to make it 
through the game, they 
were fun.
They were at night, after 
all. The weather didn’t mat­
ter. I would have attended 
anything, just as long as it 
was under the lights.

There is something 
electric about playing at 
night. Feelings are inten­
sified, the air is charged
— it is just a lot more fun.

Part of the excitement
of the t.u. game last sea­
son was that it was 
played after dark.

And the Louisville game
— why do I remember it so 
fondly, and clearly?

Because I wasn’t suffer­
ing from heatstroke. It 
was a night game.

Part of the excitement 
of Midnight Yell is that is 
takes place at Midnight. 
Would people still turn out 
for Noon Yell? Would it be 
any fun?

Well, of course it would, 
but it would lack the extra 
oomph that comes with the 
dark. There is something 
special about playing under 
the lights.

Unfortunately, we won't 
get to experience that 
something at Kyle Field 
this season. All of our home 
games are during the after­

noon. And in Texas that 
simply isn’t very safe. It 
may make for increased pop 
sales but it isn’t good for us 
to be dehydrated and over­
heated.

I will agree that a crisp 
fall afternoon is also great 
weather for a football game 
but most of our home games 
are in September and Octo­
ber.

Crisp and fall don’t enter 
our vocabulary until No­
vember and by then, we 
only have one home game 
left.

It would wonderful if the 
athletic department could 
take advantage of this once 
in a lifetime (we hope) op­
portunity.

Do what we want while 
we can. Change the time of 
our games so that we can 
enjoy them under the 
lights, at night. Change 
them so that we don’t have 
to worry about heat exhaus­
tion.

Let’s make our 100th 
year of football as fun as 
possible for everyone. Let’s 
play at night!

Aggie Fact

September 10, 1977

Behind strone running 
by Geom
VVoodard(150 yarasi 
and Curtis Dickey(139 
yards), the No, 9-ranld 
Aggies demolish Kansas 
28-14, in the season 
opener at Kyle Field.

Get the 
home field 
“chantage 
with the 
12th Man 
Checking 
Account

•m *Jj|
I i1 irst American Bank knows the demands of college 

JL usually don't leave you a lot of time to worry about 

your banking needs. But we also know that cashing 

checks can sometimes be a hassle for students, especially 

when your money is in an out-of-town bank. That's why 

we designed the 12th Man Checking Account especially 

with Aggies in mind.

Using 12th Man Checking, you'll have the home 

field advantage that comes with using a local bank. 

And, with our five locations around the Bryan-College 

Station area, banking convenience is just around the 

corner.

But the benefits don't stop there. Unlike many other 

accounts, 12th Man Checking has no specified monthly 

minimum balance and requires an opening minimum of 

only $ 100. You'll also have quick access to your cash 

24 hours a day with your First American Bank MPACT 

card.

So give the 12th Man Checking Account a fry. It'll 

definitely give you the home field advantage.

FIRST •erican
BANK"

71 1 University Dr.
College Station, Texas

260-4333

* 12th Man Checking fees are currently $ 1 2 annual fee, plus $1 
per debit (checks and ATM withdrawals) after 12 each month. 

Fees are subject to change.
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